
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY that the City of Tonasket Planning Commission will hold a 

public hearing beginning at 3:00 pm on Tuesday, June 21, 2022 at the Tonasket City 

Hall at 209 S. Whitcomb Avenue. The purpose of the hearing is to take testimony on 

updates to Chapter 15.16 Floodplain Management of the Tonasket Municipal Code. 

This chapter provides regulations for development within designation flood hazard 

areas and must be in compliance with federal and state floodplain management statutes 

in order for landowners to qualify for federal flood insurance. 

 

The hearing will include a review of the chapter and staff recommendation. All persons requiring 

assistance in accessing City Hall or need other assistance are requested to contact City Hall at 

(509) 486-2132 prior to the hearing. 

 

Publish June 8 and 15, 2022 

 

 

 

 


